
From: >  
Sent: 17 September 2022 14:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Lynn Law 

 
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 
This proposal is not small scale, it is huge and will be taking away productive farmland. 
There will be a negative visual impact on the current beautiful countryside.  
The country roads are not able to cope with the construction of this proposal.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Lynn 
 




